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December’s value of the month is: CoDecember’s value of the month is: CoDecember’s value of the month is: CoDecember’s value of the month is: Co----operationoperationoperationoperation    
Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much.Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much.Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much.Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much. 

Diary Dates  
December 2016December 2016December 2016December 2016    

Value≠Co-operation 

Tue 6thTue 6thTue 6thTue 6th≠Year 3 production 
(2pm) 

Wed 7thWed 7thWed 7thWed 7th≠Year 3 production 
(10am & 2pm show) 

Fri 9thFri 9thFri 9thFri 9th≠singing & music 
performances (am) 

Fri 9thFri 9thFri 9thFri 9th≠Christmas Fayre 

Sun 11thSun 11thSun 11thSun 11th≠Year 4 Carol 
Concert at Church of the 
Holy Spirit (6.30pm) 

Mon 12th to Fri 16thMon 12th to Fri 16thMon 12th to Fri 16thMon 12th to Fri 16th≠Year 6 
Arthog trip 

Wed 14thWed 14thWed 14thWed 14th≠Christmas lunch 

Thur 15thThur 15thThur 15thThur 15th≠Christmas party 
(afternoon) 

Fri 16thFri 16thFri 16thFri 16th≠mufti day≠wear a 
Christmas jumper 

Fri 16thFri 16thFri 16thFri 16th≠end of term 

January 2017January 2017January 2017January 2017    

Value≠Tolerance 

Tue 5thTue 5thTue 5thTue 5th≠PD Day 

Wed 4thWed 4thWed 4thWed 4th≠Return to school 

February 2017February 2017February 2017February 2017    

Value≠Love 

Fri 20thFri 20thFri 20thFri 20th≠Break up for half 
term 

Mon 27thMon 27thMon 27thMon 27th≠Return to school    A�endance – for the week beginning Monday 21st November 2016 

 

Well done to Class 1 for having the best a�endance! 

Class A�endance Class A�endance 

1-Mr Pugh 96.5% 7-Mrs Baines-Price 96% 

2-Miss Felton 93.5% 8-Miss Sinclair 96.3% 

3-Mrs Hill 96% 9-Mrs Leather 94.6% 

4-Miss Beard 93.5% 10-Mr Tombleson 95.9% 

5-Miss R Jones 94.2% 11-Miss T Jones 93.7% 

6-Mr Norman 92.6% 12 – Mr Heard 94.3% 

Believe together to achieve togetherBelieve together to achieve togetherBelieve together to achieve togetherBelieve together to achieve together    

In October all the children took part 
in a whole school write exercise. They 
watched the trailer for the BFG in the 
hall with Mrs Thain and returned to 
their classes to continue the story in 
their own special way. The teachers 
chose the finest pieces of writing from 
each year group, they discussed and 
debated until they came up with their 
winners… Riley C, Liam B, 
Christopher W and Katelynn E. 

Check out our website to read all about the Roald Dahl activities: 
http://www.harlescott-jun.shropshire.sch.uk/school/curriculum/
literacy/roald-dahl-activities 

Earlier this week we welcomed lots of parents to our 
Calculation meetings, which were organised and led by 
Mr Pugh. Mr Pugh gave a talk about our calculation policy, 
as well as discussing the written methods we use. He asked 
pupils from Year 6 to support him and be a help to our 
parent visitors. 

On Thursday morning parents then had a chance to work 
with their child(ren) in class as they completed a set of 
calculation activities. 

We would like to say a big thank you to everyone who 
attended. We really appreciate your support as well as the 
positive comments you gave afterwards. 

Savers ClubSavers ClubSavers ClubSavers Club 

It will be the last savers 

club next week (6th Dec) 

until the new year.  

Savings Club will resume 

on Tuesday 10th January. 



School Games News 

Girls Football County PlateGirls Football County PlateGirls Football County PlateGirls Football County Plate    

The girl’s football team took part in County Plate on Wednesday 23rd November. They were in 

a tough group with St Georges up first, St Georges scored an amazing goal almost 

straightaway and that’s the way it stayed as HJS were unable to break down an excellent 

St Georges team. It was Newport next and again HJS were unable to score, Yasmin was 

fantastic in goal and so it ended 0-0. The girls then played Oakmeadow and won 3-0 

thanks to goals from Megan, Ellie and Kiera. In the final game against Mereside HJS won  

3-0 again with Grace T scoring her first ever goal being joined on the scoresheet by Kaitlin 

and Ellie. Unfortunately the girls missed out on the next round by one point.  Well done girls   

Team: Yasmin, Grace, Lucy, Lily, Megan, Kiera, Ellie and Kaitlin 

Year 5 and 6 Cross Country Year 5 and 6 Cross Country Year 5 and 6 Cross Country Year 5 and 6 Cross Country     

On Thursday 24th November Mr Norman, Mrs Owen and Mr Cohen took 23 children to 

Shrewsbury Sports Village for the area Cross Country competition. On a very cold afternoon 

the children did really well and enjoyed themselves, the course was 

tough and involved running through the woods. Special mention 

goes to Heidi M, who ran brilliantly and finished 22nd in the Year 

5 girl’s race, Polly R who finished 25th in a very competitive Year 

6 girl’s race and to Jake C (28th) and Josh M (29th) in the Year 5 

and 6 boy’s races.  

Well done to all the children who took part you did the school proud. 

The majority of after school clubs have now 
finished. There is one more football and 
photography club on Monday 5th, one more 
creative writing and homework club on 
Thursday 8th, and two more choir clubs 
finishing on Tuesday 13th . 

Church of the Holy Spirit Church of the Holy Spirit Church of the Holy Spirit Church of the Holy Spirit     
Christmas FairChristmas FairChristmas FairChristmas Fair    

Saturday 3rd December, 11amSaturday 3rd December, 11amSaturday 3rd December, 11amSaturday 3rd December, 11am————1pm1pm1pm1pm    
Father Christmas will be there from 12.30Father Christmas will be there from 12.30Father Christmas will be there from 12.30Father Christmas will be there from 12.30    
Bouncy castle and children’s activities.Bouncy castle and children’s activities.Bouncy castle and children’s activities.Bouncy castle and children’s activities.    

All freeAll freeAll freeAll free    

Cake sale in aid of  

the Harry Johnson Trust 

Today we sold hundreds of delicious cakes, 

which were prepared by students from 

Shrewsbury College of Arts & Technology. 

They are currently involved in a project at 

college to raise money for a special charity. 

As the boys and girls at HJS are so familiar 

to the Harry Johnson Trust we were happy to 

help out. 

School Council were kept very busy during the 

sale and so far our total raised is £175.65 

Miss Sinclair and 
Mrs Thain are taking 
their lovely choir 
along to Percy 
Throwers Garden 
Centre to entertain 
their shoppers 

tonight. 

They will be raising 
money for the Harry 
Johnson Trust too. 

Good Luck! 


